

Friday 27th September 2024

Year 1 Pantomime trip to see Aladdin at the Brindley Theatre



Dear Parents,

We are very excited to announce a visit to the Brindley Theatre in Runcorn on **Wednesday 18th December 2024**, where the children in year 1 will be able to watch the traditional Middle Eastern folk tale, Aladdin. This is a fabulous opportunity for your child to have the chance to experience a live performance with a professional cast of actors. All pupils in Key Stage 1 are taught to become very familiar with key stories, including folk and traditional tales. They learn to retell them and consider their characteristics. The National Curriculum states that children are taught to recognise and join in with predictable phrases of which a pantomime has in abundance! This trip enhances and supports their learning in an incredibly fun and enjoyable way. The children will be continuing their learning in the classroom where they will be given lots of opportunities to relive and share this experience.

Children will be leaving school at approximately 9.30 a.m. and will return to school at lunch time. We kindly ask that your child brings a suitable coat to wear on this trip. Due to the timing of their return, the children will have a packed lunch on arrival back in school. If you wish your child to have a free packed lunch provided by school, please choose an option overleaf for the sandwich filler; otherwise please select a home packed lunch. Home packed lunches need to come in with your child on the day but please note they must not contain sweets, fizzy drinks, anything that contains nuts or glass bottles.

The total price for this trip is £23.30 per child, including entrance fee, drinks, biscuits and the coach transport with fitted seat belts. Please complete the reply slip below if you wish your child to attend and return to school by Wednesday 4th December 2024.

If your child suffers from Asthma, please make sure that they have their inhalers with them or any other medication they might be taking on the day or they will not be able to go on this visit. Our 'Administered Medication Form' is available from outside the office and will have to be filled in for any medicines being taken.

PLEASE NOTE: This trip is classed as an optional extra; school will require full payment for this trip.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L Tottie Headteacher







<u>Aladdin – Year 1</u>		
I/We wish for	in class	to take part on the theatre visit to the
Brindley Theatre on Wednesday 18 th December 2024 and agree to pay the full cost of £23.30 online by Wednesday 4 th December 2024		
Signed	Date	
Sandwich Filler Options		
Please tick as appropriate:		
Tuna	Cheese	
Ham	Packed Lun	ch from home

